
MARION RECREATION DEPARTMENT – HACK ATTACK PITCHING MACHINES 
 
The City of Marion Recreation Department is requesting quotes for the purchase of 
four (4) Hack Attack pitching machines. The required machines are specifically the 
Hack Attack brand pitching machines, with no substitutions allowed. The purchase 
will consist of two (2) machines for baseball and two (2) machines for softball. Please 
note that bids must be received no later than 2 pm on Thursday, December 19, 2024, 
at Marion City Hall, 107 S Main Street, P O Box 1190, Marion SC 29571. 
 
For more information, interested parties should contact Frank Page at 
fpage@marionsc.gov or (843) 289-1270 or Elizabeth Gray at egray@marionsc.gov or 
(843) 423-8614. The City of Marion has the right to accept or refuse any and all bids. 
The invitation to bid does not bind the City of Marion to purchase anything from the 
bidder. Equal Opportunity Employer. 
 
Item Qty Unit Description     Unit Price Total Price 
 
1 2 ea Hack Attack Pitching Machine Baseball 
   Item # PM8148    $_________ $_________ 
 
2 2 ea Hack Attack Pitching Machine Softball 
   Item # PM8161    $_________ $_________ 
 
NAME BRAND ONLY – NO SUBSTITUTIONS 
   
       Shipping Cost $______________ 
  
       Sales Tax  $______________ 
 
       TOTAL  $______________ 
              
Company Name: _______________________________________ 
 
Authorized Signature: ___________________________________ 
 
Contact Name: _________________________________________ 
 
Telephone #: ___________________ Email Address: _____________________________ 
 
Approximate Delivery Date: _____________________________ 
 
Bids must include the total price for all four (4) machines, including any applicable 
taxes, delivery fees, and warranty details. Please deliver the bids to Marion City Hall, 
Attn: Elizabeth Gray, Purchasing Director, 107 S Main St, PO Box 1190, Marion SC 
29571, by 2:00 pm on Thursday, December 19, 2024. Please mark "Rec Pitching 
Machines Bid" on the envelope. 
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